February 2, 2022

Mike Kudron

Parks and Recreation Director
City of Yorba Linda

4845 Casa Loma

Yorba Linda, CA 92886

Dear Mr. Kudron,

The Yorba Linda Veterans Memorial Association is seeking permission from the
City to make another improvement to the Memorial. We wish to create a “flag
stand wall” that will wrap around the existing wall where the bronze plaques are
mounted recognizing past conflicts.

We have purchased flags to represent each of the six branches of the military as
well as flags to recognize the American Legion, the Veterans of Foreign Wars,
and the Gold Star Moms Association. We would want to display these nine flags
during our ceremonies on Memorial Day and Veterans Day each year and we
believe these flags would look best if displayed in a row adjacent to and running
slightly behind the existing plague wall. To accomplish this, we would need to
build a small concrete wall that will hold flag pole mounts that will be used only
during our two ceremonies each year. This new wall would be behind and mostly
below the line of sight but be high enough to allow the flags to fly above the top
of the plague wall during the ceremony.

The YLVMA intends to fund this project through existing funds on hand and
donations for the project. With the City’s permission, we would hope to complete
this project in time for our Memorial Day ceremony on Monday, May 30, 2022.

If you have any questions | can be reached at 714-777-5517.
Gratefully,
Michael Shanahavw

Michael Shanahan
Chairman, YLVMA Board of Directors



